
 
DAILY BULLETIN      Tuesday 12th November 2019                               Duty Head- P Cifelli 
 

TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK  

TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 

    

TO ALL YEAR GROUPS 

S2 ASSEMBLY 

REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 

         

S1-6 SfL Base 2.14:   SfL are running a homework club on Wednesdays at lunchtime in 2:14.  If 

you find it difficult to get homework done after school, or you ever have difficulty accessing a 

computer or a printer, please come along.  Support with work is also available. Starts 

Wednesday 13th November.                                               Ms Cockerill 

       

S1-6 Running Club:   Running Club will be cancelled this week due to Parent’s Evening being 

on. It will resume next week                                       Ms Vines 

 

S1-6 Careers Fair:   On Wednesday 13th November all year group will be attending the Careers 

Fair in the game’s hall where a selection of colleges, Universities and organisations will be 

represented for you to find out information about potential career pathways and skills 

required for these. 

S1 – 4 will attend for half a period and S5 – 6 for whole period. 

S1 – 4 go to your normal period class where you will be registered by your teacher and 

brought to the hall for your allocated time slot. 

 Period 1 – S3       

Period 2 – S2       

Period 3 – S4       

Period 4 – S5      Go to your class where your teacher will register you and bring you to the 

hall  

Period 5 – S6      Go straight to the games hall   where you will be registered on arrival 

Period 6 – S1                                    Ms Boag  

 

S1-6 Pupil Council:   Pupil Council today. Room 2-04. 2nd Break. Bring Lunch             Mr Das 

 

S1-6 Girls Football:   Girls Football training is cancelled today.  It will be back on next Tuesday 

as usual.                  Mr Segall 

 



S1-6 Library:   All pupils Due to parents evening board games club in the library is cancelled this 

week.                                Ms Aleksandrowicz 

 

S2-4 Phantom of the Opera:   Please collect a letter from Miss Webster in G-02 if you signed up 

for this trip. Tickets are now sold out.                                    Ms Webster 

 

 

S1-2   Multilingual Club: This will start on Wednesday 13th November in room 1-06 at lunchtime 

(you can bring your lunch with you).  If you speak any other languages, are interested in 

learning new languages, practising languages you already speak or just finding out more 

about different languages, please come along!                                                  Mr Alexander 

 

S3 Computing Pupils:   Reminder to all S3 Computing pupils to go to 2.07 on Tuesday 12th 

November immediately after registration for the BIMA Digital Day. Any questions, please 

see Mrs Thomson.           Ms Thompson 

 

       


